
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  September  2024 - 3512 
 
Grace and peace to you, friends in faith, in the name of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, 
 
Summer has come to a close, and we look forward to welcoming Adam 
back next week on September 8th. This date marks the end of our summer 
worship schedule at 10:30 a.m. Starting September 15th, we will return to 
our regular schedule with the 9 a.m. traditional service and the 10:45 a.m. 
modern service. 
 
It will be wonderful to have Adam back leading us as we transition into 
the new season of our shared journey. With fall approaching, we are also 
beginning a new year of ministry. Please pray for the year ahead, that we 
may honor the Lord through our care, service, and growth together. 
 
Rally Day will take place on September 8th following the service. This is a 
great opportunity to explore what our church offers and a reminder that 
programs and groups are resuming. For more details, please check the 
eblast, newsletter, website, or social media, or feel free to call the office. I 
encourage you to pray and consider how God might be calling you to serve 
this year! 
 
Additionally, on the evening of September 8th, we will gather for Lake 
Shore on the Lawn at 6 p.m. This event will celebrate Pastor Adam’s    
return with a worship service on the lawn featuring our band, and an     
opportunity for fellowship. We will also have an ice cream social          
following the service—a sweet time indeed! 
 
Thank you to everyone who has helped make this summer smooth for both 
me, the staff, and the church. Your support has allowed Pastor Adam to 
rest, study, and dream during his sabbatical. 
 
 
In anticipation of Christ’s unfolding work, 

 
 
 
 
 

Brendan 
 
 
P.S. I noticed a lot of pumpkin-themed items in my kitchen, so it looks like 
pumpkin spice season is upon us! More importantly, it means the pumpkin 
patch and Trunk 'n Treat are approaching. These events are wonderful   
opportunities to serve and engage with our St. Clair Shores community. 









 




